
The City Clerk / Council Members 
The Corporation of the City of Richmond Hill 
225 East Beaver Creek Road 
Richmond Hill, Ontario 
L4B 3P4 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 

I am writing this letter in support for a proposed treatment centre for children with autism in 
Richmond Hill (City File:ZBLA-22-00221). It is clear that these types of treatment centres are 
in very high demand as they help address the backlog of families waiting for support in this 
province. With the concentration of centres located within the city of Toronto it is only 
appropriate that new locations should be accessed in other regions. Congratulations 
to Richmond Hill, communities that include support-based services are communities with 
upstanding character.   

 

Regards, 

 

Maxwell Tomlinson 

 


